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CONGRATULATIONS TG PROFESSOR MEI
AND PROFESSOR TZENG

We here at Journal of Chinese Linguistics are very pleased to share
with our readers the news that Professor Tsu-lin Mei and Professor Ovid
J-L. Tzeng, both serving om our editorial board, were elected to the
Academia Sinica, Republic of China in the summer of 1994. Professor
Mei and Professor Tzeng are recognized for their decades of outstanding
research in the field of language studies, particularly their important
contributions to our understandings of the historical and psychological
aspects of the Chinese language.

Our sincerest congratulations to Professor Mei and Professor Tzeng
for the great honor.

(Tiencheng Shen)

JCL ANNOUNCEMENT

JCL acknowledges with appreciation the support received from the
Chao Yuen Ren Center for Chinese Linguistics, based on a grant it
received from the Chiang Ching Kuo Foundation for International
Scholarly Exchange. For announcement of the establishment of the
Center, see JCL 22.1 p.176. The Center co-sponsors, with the Project on
Linguistic Analysis, an annual Workshop on Chinese Linguistics. The
papers presented at these workshops are subject to the normal review
procedures and some of them will be published in JCL. The theme of the
1994 Workshop was "Periodization in the Development of the Chinese
Language.” The theme of the 1995 Workshop is "The Min Dialects.”



